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Comments: USFS,

Hello. I am a citizen of the Taos region and am concerned about the changes proposed in project #61390. These

are potentially fundamental changes to the ski valley environment and the Rio Hondo watershed. I ask that a

thorough environmental impact assessment be completed and with that, an extended time period for community

consideration and comment. These are changes that would enrich the ski valley and it's users, who are becoming

more and more, from out of town. But the impacts could be great on the downstream inhabitants of the

watershed, people and wildlife alike. Please allow the public to obtain much more information about this project

by requiring a complete EIA. Thank you for considering this.

Anne 


